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MARRIOTT WATERWAY, THE WOODLANDS, TX

Dear Colleague, 
[bookmark: _GoBack]On behalf of the EMERGING TECHNOLOGIES Conference (ETC) Board of Directors, the ETC 2016 Program Committee, and the ETC sponsoring organizations, we invite you to participate as a sponsor, speaker, and/or exhibitor.  This event will take place on 24-25 January, 2016 in The Woodlands, Texas, USA. Being able to develop the world’s energy resources in a safe, environmentally responsible and efficient manner comes with a number of challenges. By sharing your successes and reviewing the solutions presented by other industry-leading scientists, engineers, managers, and executives through the ETC’s technical program, our industry will continue to advance as we apply the creative solutions offered. Of course, it starts with you and your participation. In addition to a variety of general topics that are typically presented, the 2016 Program Committee is encouraging submissions on the following specialized topics: 
· Hydraulic Fracking Challenges
· Renewable & Alternative Energy
· Efficiency in Frac Water
· Field Development
· Regional Topics & Issues
· Health, Safety, & the Environment
· Marine Mining
· LNG and CNG
· Material Technology
· Project Economics
· Project Software
· Safety Software
· Drilling Technology
· Seismic
· Litigation and Preparedness
· Flow Measurements and Challenges
· Pipeline Integrity
· Transportation
· Reservoir Engineering and More…
Your involvement in this conference is what will make this a successful event for all attendees.  I encourage you to showcase and submit your papers.  Your communication, collaboration, and participation will make this a truly valuable event.  Submit papers to info@togpnetc.com subject line: papers.  Deadline is September 1, 2015.  Don’t forget to submit your technology, products, and innovation for a Black Gold Award!!  Looking for nominations! For information about the conference sponsorship/exhibit space visit our website where you can sign up online at www.togpnetc.com.  Thank you for your contribution and involvement.  I look forward to seeing you at the conference.  
Sincerely,
Jennifer Larivey, TOG ETC Founder, TOGPN Founder/President, TOG Magazine Founder/Publisher
Amber Neal, ETC Program Committee Co-Chair & TOGPN Advisory Board Member
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